
 

 

Publication of Bible School Literature 

 

Undoubtedly the most important item of business was the adoption of a 
resolution by the Conference to secure the services of a man (or men) to be 

added to the staff in the Chicago office for the publication of Bible school 
literature. 

 

This and other literary efforts will create a vast new opportunity for forward 
strides of our Fellowship. 
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